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UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS 
DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

URBANA. ILLINOIS 

February 14, 1953 

National Security Agency 
l\l'ashington, D. C. 

Attention: Mr. W. ~. Friedman 

Dear Mr. Friedman: 

A certain Professor G. C. Klee at 
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the University of Virginia has become decidedly 
interesting to us in connection with SCAMP. 
His clearance forms may already have been for­
warded from Los Angeles. I mention this so 
that proper steps may be taken to insure that 
these forms do not go through the wrong channels. 

Sincerely yours, 

s. s. Cairns 
Head of the Department 
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